
    

   

Thank you so much for your generosity in 

supporting my friend Stephen and I on 

our mission trip to Uganda. We left the 

region with much more than we were 

able to offer, but I know we made a big 

impact on the community and we hope to 

continue what we started. Special thanks 

to Trinity Center for World Mission for the 

invaluable support 
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KASEREM CHRISTIAN MEDICAL CLINIC 

YOUR SUPPORT MADE A DIFFERENCE 

 Outreach clinic with Ugandan clinicians – including 2 dentists, 

an optometrist and several midwives and womens health 

experts – we treated around 600 people with life-saving 

medications purchased with your donations .  

 Updated durable medical equipment – new laboratory testing 

supplies that will aid in the diagnostic and decision making 

capabilities of the clinic team 

 Medical training – we were able to share lectures from subject 

matter experts on neonatal resuscitation and provide hands on 

training to prevent new-born mortality. We trained on trauma 

management and using an ultrasound as well 

 Protocol development – spending time in the clinic allowed for 

shared development of treatment algorithms and care protocols 

to improve the quality and standard of care and to reduce the 

already heavy burden placed on the providers there 

 Structural updates – your donations went towards improving the 

road to access the clinic, replacing broken windows, updating 

the interior to enhance patient privacy and work-flow and more! 

 Visualizing future fundraising efforts through web development 

and social media, and grant-writing opportunities 

 Preventative medicine education on the local radio 

  In-depth site-survey of future clinic needs 

 

 

WHAT’S 

NEXT? 

The path has been 

paved for future trips 

in conjunction with our 

Ugandan counterparts 

at the clinic and at the 

district hospital. The 

medical need in 

Uganda is great and 

nothing short of a 

challenge. The 

opportunity for 

learning and personal 

growth is right here. 

This is a beautiful part 

of the world with kind 

people and we hope to 

grow from this 

promising mission 

opportunity. 

We are already 

planning for 2023!  

Ben King 

Bking285@gmail.com 


